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Firemen Received Long Service Medals 
By a staff reporter 

 
Six Sheffield firemen were presented with the Fire Brigade Long Service and Good Conduct 

Medal at Division Street headquarters yesterday. 

 
The medal is presented to firemen who have served over 20 years in the Brigade. 

 

The presentations were made by the Lord Mayor of Sheffield, Ald. Dan O'Neill at a formal 
parade in the fire appliance room. 

 

Receiving the medal were Assistant Divisional Officers, Newton Brownbridge, of Wisewood 
Road, Wisewood, Sheffield, Peter Knutton of Hollinsend Road, Intake, Sheffield, Ron 

Weston, of St Quentin Drive, Dore Sheffield, Station Officer Fred Atkin, of Cobden View 

Road, Crookes, Sheffield, Sub Officer Les Harrison, of Arnold Avenue, Gleadless, Sheffield, 
and Firemen Maurice Marper, of Osbourne Road, Ecclesall, Sheffield. 

 

ADO’s Brownbridge, Knutton and Weston are all stationed at Division Street and joined the 

brigade in 1948. 
 

Station Officer Fred Atkin is in Division Street’s fire prevention department. Sub Officer 

Harrison is stationed at Lowedges and Mr. Marper is at Intake Fire Station. 


